

North Kootenai Water and Sewer District



February 2015

Board Seats

Three Board of Director seats are up for election. The last day to file for these positions is March 20th. April 3rd is the last day for write-ins. For more information, contact the District office.

Clear Fire Hydrants

Keep fire hydrants clear of snow this winter. This is for your safety and home protection. Do not depend on someone else to do it. In a fire emergency, the fire department needs access to the hydrant as fast as possible.

Daylight Savings Time

Daylight Savings Time resumes on Sunday, March 8th at 2:00 a.m. Move your clocks forward one hour.



Returning Snowbirds

Returning snowbirds, please, contact the office two work days prior to needing your water turned on. If you ask for the water to be turned on the same day, you will be charged a \$50 service fee.

Conservation Tip

When washing dishes by hand, don't let the water run while rinsing. Fill one sink with wash water and the other with rinse water.



Meter Reading

Reading meters will resume in March for many of our systems. Accounts that have been estimated through the winter will be adjusted based on the actual consumption recorded. Also, when the meters are read, the crew will paint the meter lids and trim any shrubs that obstruct access to the meter box.

Detecting a Leak

If you see water running, hear the sound of water escaping a pipe, or notice a spot that normally would be covered in snow and is now void of snow, call us. There may be a leak.



After Hours Emergencies

If you experience an after hours emergency, please call our office number at 208-687-6593. Listen to the message. It will instruct you to dial 03 to be transferred to our after hours emergency service. They will contact our on-call service technician. Please leave your name and phone number in case the service technician needs to contact you.

Photos

Top photo

Jesse Camburn observing contractors working on a District water line.

Bottom left pho-

Jared Felton working on water reports inside one of the pump houses.

Photo to the right

Jared Felton checking on a pump house generator.



nkwsd.com | 208-687-6593